
Church Links
The Year 6 children’s work is now on display in Chichester Cathedral for the
Chichester950 celebrations. We are so proud that it is on display. 

Reflection - This week's reflection - thanks, as always, to Mrs Smith! 

Generosity

NEWSLETTER

Message from Mrs Copus
It was walk around week this week and it was great to welcome our new (and

existing) families to the school to share in the learning and get to know the staff. 

Week beginning 23rd June 2025

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=XoW4za8_A6U


Learning

Year 3 travelled to The Weald. for
‘The Big Sing’ joining in with other

locality schools to make a big
choir.  They sang beautifully

together and we were delighted
to sing a solo of ‘Three Little

Birds’.

Class Assemblies
NZ showed us their Viking longboats

and taught us about oral hygiene. The
children sang and really did inspire us

ready for The Big Sing. 

Reception garden
The children have worked very hard over
the last few weeks caring for the seeds

they planted and digging over the garden
to prepare it. They have now planted out

all of their sunflowers, beans and
pumpkins. They have also put in all the

flags they made at forest school to show
what they have planted and remind
everyone not to walk on the garden

The Big Sing - Year 3

Italy used the boomwackers to replay Moana.
They told us about their maths and geography
learning and shared the singing with us. Their
descriptions in English were well thought out

and beautifully composed. 



Learning - Art

Year 5 have been using their
observational and artistic skills to

make their own ocean art work.
The creativity and the final

outcomes have been
phenomenal. 

USA

Mexico & China

Year 4 have been working on their
observational drawings and we have
been so impressed with the detail in
the children’s sketches. They have

experimented with line drawings and
shading. 

Thailand
Thailand class have been learning
about printing. They then 1created

their own stencils, experimented with
colour and looked at repeating

patterns. 



Sport

The School for Performing Arts was in
school today carrying out Street Dance
sessions with Year 5. The children were
so enthusiastic and we loved the final

performances. We are hoping to start a
breakfast club with them so watch this

space!

Bowls Club

Dance Workshop

On Wednesday, Mexico and China
classes visited Pulborough Bowls

Club.
The children were so enthusiastic
about learning the sport of Bowls,
from how to play to taking part in

some fun games themselves.
It was a brilliant opportunity to try

something new, develop new skills,
and enjoy an afternoon of teamwork

and laughter. A huge thank you to
everyone at the Bowls Club for
welcoming us and sharing your

knowledge — we had a ball!



News

Classes
We are blessed next year to be opening a 12

classroom and so this means that classes across the
whole school are smaller for all year groups. Time is

spent looking at class lists and getting the class
balances correct. We will always listen to parents but

moving pupils is not possible once decisions have been
made. There is a lot of educational research about

children ‘moving up’ and we know how important this
process is with having a new classroom and new

challenges. 

th

Parents’ Evening
The appointments for parents

evening are now live so please book
a slot to speak to the teacher and
to look at the children’s books and

see the wonderful learning that
your child has been doing. 

Brass Lessons
Some of our pupils have expressed
an interest in brass lessons – if your
child is interested then please click

on the link to apply
https://www.westsussexmusic.co.u
k/waiting-list-application/ to apply

for tuition lessons. 

Treasure Island
Rehearsals are under way for Treasure

Island. We are so excited about giving the
Year 6 children an opportunity to show off
their acting, singing and performing skills.

We know that they are going to give it their
all. If you still don’t have tickets then please

contact the office for more information. 

https://www.westsussexmusic.co.uk/waiting-list-application/
https://www.westsussexmusic.co.uk/waiting-list-application/


Things to know...

Class Celebrations
3  July – India 10  July – UKrd th

22  July – Japan and SA Leavers Assembly – 9.30am –nd

 2 seats per family (no more due to space)

Meal Ordering
Please could we ask that when

ordering your child’s meal choice, you
sit down together and choose their

preferred option. We have had a
number of children refusing to eat

what was ordered for them and, as a
school, we only receive what you have

ordered to reduce food waste.  

July cut off dates

Thurs 3/7 for w/c 14/7
Thurs 10/7 for w/c 21/7

Dates for your diary
30  June – Y6 Leavers Service at Christ’s Hospital - full school th

uniform please, no  leavers hoodies
1  July – Parents Eveningst

3  July – Parents Eveningrd

7  July – Class letters come hometh

15  July – Production – Treasure Island 1.00pm and 6pmth

17  July – Production – Treasure Island 6pmth

17  July – Year 6 Leavers’ Service, St Mary’s Churchth

18  July – Production – Treasure Island 6pmth

19  July – Year 6 Promth

22  July – 9.30am Final Assembly for Y6  nd

(2 seats available per child)



Celebrations

Anthony (Chi) - Perseverance - for persevering with a tricky stroke in swimming.
Maryanne (Chi) - Wisdom - for absolutely smashing her PUMA assessment, we are so

proud of her progress. Charlie (Chi) - Service - for consistently modelling kind and
friendly behaviours to all of his peers. Luna and Bonnie (Ind) - Service - for raising

money for charity by doing a 2 mile walk. Daniel M - Service - for stepping in to help
Mr Hancock during our singing rehearsal  India - Creativity and Perseverance - for

working hard to create a very interesting pirate adventure story! Poppy (Chi) -
Wisdom and Kindness - for being an excellent role model and teacher when playing

Bowls with her class. Sienna (SL) - Kindness - for being so welcoming to visitors
around the school, and helping so much at forest schools. Wynter M - Courage - for
being determined to say her line in our class assembly and even volunteered for an
extra part! Pippa (NZ) - Courage - for showing great bravery in the run up and at an

event that she was nervous about attending.

Achievements

Vine Leaves

Miller (USA) - was a

mascot for the Chelsea

Ladies football team at

their recent game against

Horsham

Elena (Ita
) - t

ook her ballet

exam recently and

received a ‘High

Merit’sc
ore








